Monday, October 24, 2011
Tuniswinsagain

g Itishard to believe that the summer is gone, fall is quickly
passing and we are heading into winter. Yikes, | haven't even
stacked my wood yet.

Thefirst of our lambs has been shipped and we have two more
batches to go at the beginning of November and December
respectively.

Unfortunately the formal lamb tasting that we had scheduled
for October 23rd had to be cancelled because we could not find a chef that was able or willingto
take it on. So we hosted a smaller lamb tasting here at the farm: 16 people; and three breeds of
lamb. Well the results were interesting. Our Tunistook last place for smell, not sure about the
reason for that because it overwhelmingly took first place for both taste and texture. Thereis so
much correlation between aroma and taste | am surprised that they disconnected. While |
certainly would not turn up my nose at any of the lamb cooked up yesterday, | am glad that we
have chosen to raise Tunis and so do our clients.

| am heading to Guelph at the end of the week and making a presentation at the Ontario Sheep
Marketing Agency Annual General Meeting. It should be interested trying to make something
new for long time shepherds with tons more experience than me.

TTEN,
Laurie



